
We are Champions for Christ!
July 3, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

Happy 4th of July!

It is hard to believe that June is over and we are celebrating our Nation’s birthday! Our new
pastor Fr. Keith Stripe has arrived and he will be celebrating his first masses this weekend.
Masses are Saturday at 4:00 and Sundays at 9:00 and 11:00.

Mobile classroom update: We are waiting for the permits from the City of Toledo for the
construction company to break ground on the footers. We are hopeful they will be able to
start by July 8. This has been a very long process with so many meetings, approvals, and
permits that are needed. I will keep you updated as I receive information.

The SUMMER MAILER is being mailed July 8, 2024. Please watch your mailbox for a large
envelope with all of the information to get the family ready for a new school year. Check
out blessedsacramenttoledo.com too! School invoices were sent out for the 2024-2025
school year. At the bottom of every invoice it says “TOTAL DUE TO SCHOOL.” This amount
MUST be paid by July 31! If you have an After School Care invoice that also needs to be paid
to the Parish. Student fees MUST be paid before students may begin school in August.

The State of Ohio is putting applications into NOT ELIGIBLE status if they do not have the
correct documents uploaded. If you received a note, phone call, or email from Ms. Katie,
please get us the needed information so we can make sure your student is in “Eligible”
status in the State of Ohio portal. We really do not want anyone to lose a scholarship.

The main office is open in the summer from 8:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. Monday - Thursday. The
main office is closed on Fridays. You can call to make credit card payments or bring
cash/check/money orders to the office.

Blessings for a safe and happy summer!

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal


